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Our Y5 and Y6 football team headed to Essa for a football tournament. We
boarded the bus with a positive mindset, determined to do our best!

Both teams played well, scoring goals in a few of the matches. The boys
cheered their team mates on and encouraged them to run faster - scoring goals
was a bonus. We defended well in all of our matches, remembering the tactics
Mr Smith has taught us in training. 

We came 4th and 7th in the tournament which is an amazing achievement!



CHICKS IN RECEPTION!
This week, Reception were very lucky enough to look after some chicks as part of
our learning about life cycles! 

We talked about how the chicks hatched and where they came from! 

We enjoyed watching them in the incubator before having the chance to hold
the chicks and watch them in the classroom! 

What an eggs-ellent time we have had this week!

THE GOOD SAMARITAN AWARD
This weeks Good Samaritan award goes to...

Noah L (M2)



R1 - 
R2 - Yasin K
L1 - Ava O
L2 - Ahmad S
L3 - Haleema K
L4 - Willow O
2/3 - Hisham F
M1 - Jadelyn V

STARS OF THE WEEK

M2 - Muhammad E
M3 - Keelan M
M4 - Syed R
U1 - Shivansh P
U2 - Anya W
U3 - Hassan Z
U4 - Hamza Z

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET = 97% 



YEAR 6 SATS

At Bishop Bridgeman, it is our intention, when teaching the English curriculum, that
our children acquire the necessary knowledge, skills and understanding to become
lifelong learners. We encourage our children to embed fluency skills: accuracy,
automaticity and prosody when reading independently or aloud. 

Please use the link below to help you read with your child at home.

Reading At Home

READING

All staff at Bishop Bridgeman are
responsible for keeping all children safe.
However, if you or your child feel that
they are unsafe in school or at home,
we have ‘Designated Safeguarding
Leads’ in school who will know what to
do and how to help if you need it.
Your safeguarders are:

Mrs Asani
Mrs Ogden
Mrs Smith
Miss Breen

Mrs McBride
Mrs Little

Remember you can talk to any adult in
school if you have any worries.

REMINDER

Next week, Year 6 will be
completing the SATs. They have
shown great resilience,
perseverance and determination
over the course of this week as
they have begun to prepare for
the assessments. We wish them
the very best for next week.

https://www.readingrockets.org/topics/summer-reading/articles/summer-reading-and-fluency-tips-parents-reading-rockets#:~:text=Encourage%20your%20child%20to%20reread,to%20practice%20reading%20with%20expression.

